
   

Classroom News   
Class Name: Conway          Term : Spring 1 2025      Theme: Pets 

What we have been learning Some photos of us! 

This term our topic has been pets.  

We have loved playing with our toy pets and 

taking care of them in our role play vets area.  

We have been exploring different textures 

through our sensory story ‘That’s Not My Dog” 

and discovered rough, shiny, smooth, fluffy, 

bumpy, soft and hard. 

In Maths we have worked on our counting 

skills, listening to counting songs and 

recognising numerals. We’ve also looked at 

different sizes of pets, identifying the biggest, 

smallest and those in between!  

In English we have named animals and 

labelled them. We’ve been matching 

images and symbols of pets and continuing 

to practice recognising our names and 

photos. 

This term we also celebrated the Lunar New 

Year! We tasted and played with noodles, 

and did some beautiful printing using 

bubble wrap to create our fabulous snake!  

This term we have seen more children in the 

hydro pool and watching their confidence 

grow in the water has been truly wonderful!  

Finally, while some of us have been working 

on building our focus during adult initiated 

tasks, others have been working on their 

transitioning skills. The children are showing 

more engagement in their environment 

each day and it’s been great to see them 

get so involved! We have been transitioning 

around the school for a variety of different 

purposes – running errands, enjoying 

playtime in a different playground, venturing 

to soft play and hydro and to the kitchen for 

cooking. 

It’s been great to see the children grow and 

can’t wait to see what’s in store for next half 

term! 

We hope you have a great week! 
Catherine, Emma, Nikki, Sarah and Amber 

 

 

     

       

     

      

  

Important Dates: 
Friday 14th February – Term 3 Ends 

Monday 24th February – Term 4 Starts 

Tuesday 25h February – Incontinence Clinic 

Friday 4th April – Last Day of Term 4 


